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I would like to strongly urge you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD266, An Act to 
require the updating of voter registration signatures.  It would seem to me that it is 
obvious that we want our elections to be secure and honest. Only people who are 
legally citizens of this country or state are allowed to vote in our elections.  That is 
called citizen only voting.  It is required by the Constitution of the country and state.  
If we lose track of who is allowed to vote, we lose track of a legitimate election.  By 
keeping the voter rolls up to date we are helping to insure honest and fair elections.  
Our citizens have asked for this directive over and over and it is time to put their 
concerns a voice.  Please vote to keep our elections be "the voice of the people" who 
want secure voter rolls.  Please vote OUGHT TO TPASS on LD266.  Thank you for 
your service to our state.


